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NOTICE OF REVISED DATE OF BOARD OF REVIEW HEARING
VILLAGE OF HILBERT, CALUMET COUNTY

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Village of Hilbert, Calumet County, will conduct the annual Board of Review
hearing on the revised date of Monday, June 22, 2020 beginning at 6 p.m. at the village hall located at 26 N. 6" St.
Hilbert, WI 54129. The purpose of the meeting is to review and examine the assessment roll for real and personal
property in said village and to perform such duties imposed by law. Because of the COVID-19 Pandemic, the
Assessment Roll for both Real Estate and Personal Property is not available for inspection in the clerk’s office. We
have posted both rolls on our website at www.villageofhilbert.com. Please click on the tab Government Info and
then click on Reports. You can then access the rolls by clicking on the link for the report.

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN, that the Assessor Open Book Session has been rescheduled to Wednesday, June
10, 2020 at the village hall located at 26 N. 6" St. from 4 p.m. — 6 p.m. To make an appointment to meet with the
Assessor that day, please contact their office at 920-766-7323.

Dated this 30t day of April, 2020.
Respectively submitted,
VILLAGE OF HILBERT

Dennis DuPrey
Administrator Clerk Treasurer
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